
SERVICE LEARNING PROJECT 

For my service learning project, the students wrote poetry for the principal, vice- principals, office staff, and the 

custodial staff as well as their peers and teacher. I believed this benefitted the school because they were poems of 

encouragement and appreciation. We presented our poems during “Worship” in front of the grades k-12s. The theme of the 

school for the month was “Beauty Creating,” this service learning project fit nicely with this because the students and myself 

saw the Beauty of different individuals that God has created. 

The grade 5 students did a wonderful job in presenting this project. This service learning project turned out to be 

beneficial to the people receiving the poems as well as the students. It portrayed that the students showed initiative, 

perseverance, leadership and team work. 

Here is a picture of the Poetry Pockets bulletin board in the classroom. On this board there were pockets for each 

student and staff members that we brainstormed together to give appreciation poems to. 

 


